
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does hold the information requested.
Is it possible to ascertain how many languages are spoken in the City of Leicester please?

Answer:

The council does not hold this information; therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
Statistics available on the Office for National Statistics website may assist in providing some indication of this: http://www.ons.gov.uk/ons/index.html
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


